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Newsletter 6th November 2019 
 

Donations to Hospice 
A huge thank you to all the parents who contributed to the Hospice collection. A total of £149.20 
was raised and the Hospice were extremely grateful for the donation.  I was very proud of the 
House Captains for arranging a very enjoyable House Day. 
 
I hope everyone enjoyed our Harvest Festival Service and the Ashford Christian Fellowship have 
asked me to pass on their thanks, for all the food which you kindly donated. 
A pink child’s umbrella was left at the church – did anyone pick it up by mistake? If so could you 
please drop it in to Mrs Mac or hand to Miss Tinsley (Brooklyn-Rose’ mum). 
 
I must also thank Mrs Joules (twin’s mum) for the lovely fruit donated to the school, last week.  All 
the children and staff commented on how wonderful they tasted. 
 
After-School Clubs 
Just to reiterate that the school will now be paying for the football club on Fridays – all Years 3-6 
(boys and girls) are welcome and please make sure you have re-signed up, for a place this term.  
 
Samaritan’s Purse 
Empty shoeboxes are now available from the school office should anyone like to fill a box for 
underprivileged children at Christmas.  Filled shoeboxes should be dropped in to the school office 
or to SJM Estate agents, by the village shop – between 11th and 18th November please.  
 
School Christmas Dinner 
We will be having our school Christmas dinner on the last day of term – Wednesday, 18th 
December.  If your child normally has packed lunch on a Wednesday but would like to have the 
Christmas dinner, please complete and return the form on the flyer attached to this newsletter 
and hand to Mrs Mac with £2.05 by 29th November. 
 
Severe Weather 
Please read the attached letter for details of what happens, in the event of severe weather this 
winter. 
 
PTA 
Hester Fenwick is selling the school t-towels at the gate most days after school.  The cost is £4 
each or 3 for £10. 
Order forms and money for the children’s Christmas cards/mugs…etc. to be returned by 
Wednesday, 13th November please - cash or cheques payable to Brabourne CEP School PTA.  
 
Reminders 

1) All children must stay away from school for 48 hours following sickness/diarrhea 
2) Online consent for flu vaccinations closes on 20th November 
3) Photo orders in by Weds 13th November 
4) Parents must not go in the children’s toilets at any time 
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5) Do check our school website for information relating to past 
newsletters/policies/twitter..etc: www.brabourne.kent.sch.uk  

 
 
Andrew Stapley 
Headteacher    
 
 
Dates for diary 
 
7  Nov  Year 5/6 Volleyball team – tournament – Highworth School 
9  Nov  School Open Morning 10am-midday 
14 Nov  Jupiter Class trip to Kent Life 
20 Nov  Maths Workshop – 2.30pm 
27 Nov  Flu Vaccinations 
7   Dec  PTA – Christmas Fair 
10 Dec  Assembly by The National Elf Service  
16 Dec  Panto (visiting school) 
18 Dec  Christmas Dinner   

End Term 2 
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